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People with disabilities struggle enough in extreme poverty. They deserve  us to be 

able to account for REAL INLATION amounts over the years, to update the benefit 

amounts, and be able to have a real emergency/medical Savings, or assets amounts. 

They deserve to be able to marry or work without fear of losing their benefits, which 

includes health benefits they rely on to survive, with often severe,  chronic, co-

occurring, and often complex,  medical conditions..  


